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Submission: It is outrageous that electricity suppliers can dictate to customers how much they will be paid for power sent to the
grid from solar panels. In the real world, the supplier (in this case the home owner with the panels) sets the price - not the
customer.

It is equally unacceptable for the electricity companies to complain that their infrastructure is not able to manage the solar input
so householders must be penalised with lower feed in tariffs and eventually a charge to participate in the feed in process.

Supply charges have been ever increasing based on the assertion that 'we need to upgrade the grid'. householders having
already paid for this must not be made to pay again.





